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 4-H FLASH 
GLENN COUNTY 4-H NEWS FLASH        December 17, 2021 

—Servers Needed— 
Are you 6th grade or above? Come volunteer to help serve at the 
Glenn County Farm Bureau Crab Feed on Saturday, January 15, 
2022, at the Glenn County Fairgrounds. You will eat pizza first, 

prior to your serving duties, so please be on time! It is important 
to be on your best behavior and look presentable. You will be expected to stay 

the entire length of time that you are needed. We ask that you wear your white   
4-H shirt with denim pants. You will be provided with a Glenn County 4-H apron 
and mask to wear at this event. Many people attending the Farm Bureau Crab 
Feed Dinner are very generous supporters of the 4-H Program, and we want to 

represent 4-H well! Please RSVP by Monday, January 10, 2022 to the 
Cooperative Extension Office (530) 865-1107 to be added to the list, or sign up 

online at: https://www.signupgenius.com/.go/70a0445afae2ba0f85-farm. 

Glenn County Farm Bureau Crab Feed 

Keep that holiday baking apron on! 

 
 

 The 4-H dessert sale fundraiser at the Annual Crab Feed needs 
your help! This is a great opportunity to raise money for the 4-H 
program with little effort! We are asking each family to donate a 

“homemade”, non-refrigerated dessert. They can be brought to the 
UCCE Office until 5:00 p.m., Friday, January 14, 2022 or to the 

fairgrounds by noon on Saturday, January 15, 2022. Bake it now and freeze it! 
Proceeds from this fundraiser will be used to support activities in the 4-H 

program. Farm Bureau will raffle off a few cakes again this year!  

Farm Bureau is looking for some additional helping hands, to help set up for the 
Annual Glenn County Farm Bureau Crab Feed. Volunteers will set up tables, chairs, 
cover the tables, and do some light picking up. There are no age requirements to 
take advantage of this community service opportunity from 10:00 - 11:00 a.m. on 
Saturday, January 15, 2022 at the Glenn County Fairgrounds, Flaherty Hall.  To 
sign up, visit: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0445AFAE2BA0F85-farm1. 
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